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TO:  Georgina Moore, University Secretariat
 
FROM: Janice Deakin, Associate Vice-Principal and Dean, 

Graduate Studies and Research 
 
DATE: February 18, 2009 
 
RE:  Introduction of New Field of Study in Graduate Program 

 
 
As instructed in Vice-Principal Patrick Deane’s memo dated May 23, 2007, I am pleased 
to report to Senate, for its information, that the Council of the School of Graduate Studies 
and Research has approved a new field of study, Primary Health Care Nursing in the 
Master of Science degree program in the School of Nursing.  




